
 
 

 
 

WELCOME to the 2025-2026 music year! TIMB is a volunteer parent organization that supports 
Northwood High School’s Grammy Award-winning Instrumental Music Programs. With three 
orchestras, four wind ensembles, four jazz ensembles, and a marching band and color guard with over 
220 members, Northwood’s Instrumental Music Program offers a comprehensive and inclusive music 
experience for students of all experience levels. Here are a few ways you can become involved with 
TIMB to help support your student: 
 

● SUBSCRIBE to our email newsletter for the latest events: www.timbmusic.org/subscribe 
 

● Join us at a monthly meeting for updates from the Directors, and for a chance to connect with 
other experienced NHS parents. Meetings are typically held at 6:30pm on the 1st Monday of the 
month. Notifications are sent out through the TIMB newsletter.  
 

● Visit our website at: www.timbmusic.org 
 

● Follow us on Instagram @NorthwoodInstrumental 
 

● See past concerts and event videos and photos at www.timbmusic.org/resources/media-gallery  
 

● Participate in our Keep Music Alive Fundraiser. Information will be sent home with your 
student’s syllabus, or donations can be made at: www.timbmusic.org/donate 
 

● Questions? Contact us at TIMB.President@gmail.com. 
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You are invited to 
 

Northwood High School’s 
 

Marching Band & Color Guard 
KICK-OFF CELEBRATION! 

 

Thursday, August 14th at 6:00pm 
Northwood High School Main Field 

 

Enjoy the sights and sounds of the Northwood 
Timberwolves Marching Band and Color Guard 

as they premiere their 2025 Field Show:  
 

 


